
LKG Admission Lottery for Academic Year 2024-25 under the Right to Education 
(RTE) Act 

On May 28, 2024, the Department of School Education in Tamil Nadu conducted the 
admission lottery for LKG under the Right to Education (RTE) category for the 2024-25 
academic year. 

 This process adhered strictly to the RTE Act guidelines to ensure transparency, 
fairness, and equal opportunity for all applicants.This year, the school has reduced the 
number of LKG sections from three to two, resulting in only 20 seats being allocated for 
the RTE category.  

The school appreciates the understanding and continued support of parents and the 
community in this matter. Maintaining a commitment to providing quality education and 
fostering an inclusive learning environment remains a key objective. 


